
Friday 9th January 2015 

Dear Children, parents and carers, 

HOUSE TALENT COMPETITION 

We are writing to inform you that we are running a house team Talent Show to be held in the school hall on 

Friday 30th January at 2pm.  Parents are warmly invited and this is open to all ages in the school, from 

Reception to Year 6. 

Each act will have a maximum of 3 minutes with the whole show having a maximum of ten acts. There will be 

three special guest judges who will have a maximum of ten points each to award to each act. (If an act has a 

mixture of house teams the overall score will be split between the members of the act).  Auditions for being 

one of the ten acts in the show will be Wednesday 21st of January, 12:30 – 1:15.   

The use of the school hall’s CD player and/or laptop/projector is available for acts to use if it is necessary.  Acts 

may wish to get changed to do their act if so they need to provide their own costumes.  

If you are interested in auditioning to be part of the Talent Show, please indicate on the slip below and hand it 

to either Indie or Emily.  The final ten acts to perform on Friday 30th January will be announced to the acts 

themselves as soon after the auditions have taken place and then put in a newsletter for all to see. 

We hope that the contest will be a huge success and will show off the great range of talents we have at our 

school. We also hope that it encourages other pupils to have a go at some of the talents shown.  Remember 

our school motto: Fair, Friendly, Fulfilling & Fun! 

Yours sincerely    

Emily & Indie    

[House Captains]  

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

HOUSE TALENT COMPETITION 

Friday 30th January at 2pm 

 

Name of act ……………………………………………………………………………… 

Name/s of act members and House Team  

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

I/We will need the use of:  (please tick) 

the CD player    

the laptop          

the screen and projector    

Please hand your completed slip to either Emily Phelps or Indie Scott as soon as possible and no 

later than Monday 19th January. 

Fair, Friendly, Fulfilling & Fun! 

 

 

 


